
Villa Academy is actively fundraising with the goal of purchasing a parcel of the land currently being sold 
by the Missionary Sisters of the Sacred Heart. This land, located directly east of the school property, has 
served as an important natural playground and living laboratory for students since the school’s founding. 
With over $2.2M pledged to date, Villa Academy is grateful that the community is rallying together to 
ensure access to this extraordinary urban green learning space for generations to come.

We enthusiastically welcome our esteemed community of neighbors to join us for a special open house 
event to discuss this historic endeavor. Hear from the school’s leadership team and land task force to 
learn about this watershed moment for both Villa Academy and our greater community.
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